
HAPPY  HALLOWE’EN 
2025/10/18 (Sat) 

Multicultural Hallowe’en Event! Fun for children & parents! 

“A costume party on the hill” 

 
Have fun making clothes and playing together! 

          
It’s a chance to hear a lot of fun stories. 

 

Time 14:00~16:00 
 

Place hygge area playbox, Tomodachi Square (hygge 遊びの箱
a s o b i  n o  h a k o

・ともだち広場
t o m o d a c h i  h i r o b a

) 

(within Okazaki Women’s University / Okazaki Women’s Junior College) 
 

For: Parents & children with international roots, Japanese parents & children 
(Children aged 4-6 years, first 10 groups) 

 
To apply: Call or email by Thursday, October 16th! 

📞0564-23-6480 ✉kokusai@oia1.jp 

 
Okazaki Intercultural Exchange Committee (part of Okazaki Diversity Promotion Division) 

mailto:kokusai@oia1.jp

